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March 18, 2015   
 

Dr. Badrul Huda Khan 
7611 McWeadon Lane 
Springfield, VA 22150 
 
Dear Dr. Khan: 
 
 It is with great pleasure that I announce that you have been chosen by the United States 
Distance Learning Association (USDLA) Board of Directors as one of the recipients of the 2015 
USDLA Hall of Fame Award. 

 The USDLA Hall of Fame Award is presented to an individual who has contributed 
significantly to the field of distance learning through leadership, technology, research and 
teaching.  USDLA Board Member, Reggie Smith, nominated you for this prestigious Award.  In 
your years of professional experience, your accomplishments have contributed immeasurably in 
laying the successful foundation for distance learning and its application within the educational 
community.  Your participation and commitment in the field of distance learning makes you a 
deserving and worthy recipient of this Award. 

 The Hall of Fame Award will be presented during USDLA’s National Conference on 
Monday, April 27, 2015 in St. Louis, MO at 6:00PM.  I hope that you will be able to attend 
the event to accept your Award.  Please contact Kimberly Airasian of the USDLA office at 
1.800.275.5162 or kairasian@usdla.org to confirm your attendance at the USDLA Awards 
Ceremony.   
 
 Congratulations again and best wishes for continued success. 
 
        Regards, 

 
        John G. Flores, Ph.D. 
        Chief Executive Officer    
 
 
 


